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The Perry Belmont House is one of the finest 
Beaux Arts residences in Washington, DC.  

The exterior is modeled after a Parisian Mansion 
with 16th and 17th century Renaissance details. 
The interior is beautifully appointed with not only 

extraordinary architectural details, but also a  
large volume of exceptional furniture, artwork,  

and memorabilia of the Belmont family, as well as, 
the Order of the Eastern Star. Fundraising cAmpaign

Donations may be sent to:
The Perry Belmont House Foundation

1618 New Hampshire Ave. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20009

For more details please visit the Foundation website: 
www.perrybelmonthouse.org
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The Order has been an extraordinary steward of the house and 
its contents, but the residence is now over 110 years old and 
as such needs further methodical and professional care. Major 
renovations and upgrades completed are a new heating plant, 
roof, and elevator. 

We are now beginning a major fundraising campaign to address 
the preservation and restoration of the significant interiors. 
These include many 
opportunities to help us 
with projects such as 
restoring the original gold 
leaf details in many of the 
rooms, reupholstering 
silk walls and furniture, 
recreating appropriate 
period drapery and 
cleaning the magnificent 
oil paintings.

The Order began 
searching for a suitable 
International Temple in 
1919, at the Nineteenth 
Triennial Assembly of the 
General Grand Chapter, 
and formed a Temple 
Committee in 1934. The 
mansion was purchased with contributions from members 
worldwide. The elaborately carved limestone mansion has many 
highly ornate rooms with marble floors, fine wood carvings and 
gilded plaster. It now is well into its second century of existence 
and the exterior and interior finishes, as well as, mechanical 
systems are in need of maintenance, repair and restoration. 

There have already been significant donations made by 
Grand Chapters and individuals for the preservation of the 
headquarters. The generosity of donors is vital in preserving 
our heritage. 

There are three levels of donations being recognized with 
beautifully-engraved brass plaques for individual donors or for 
someone you might want to recognize. Additionally, please 
consider legacy bequests that will permanently endow our 
Perry Belmont House for future generations.


